Procedure for withdrawl from RE



Invite the parent(s) to have a meeting with members of the RE team.

Discuss the importance of RE to a child's development, and for social integration. Tolerance of others is one of the fundemetal British values.

Share the RE policy and the overview to inform the parent(s) on what our curriculum has to offer.

Although the parent can request withdrawal, they must provide the RE that they would like their child to do, without adult interaction, including assembly time.

If the parent does not want their child to partake in any RE, they must provide the work that they would like their child to complete, again this will have to be done without adult supervision.

Although it is still the duty of the school to supervise the child, this is only for safety reasons; we do not need to provide 1:1 provision even if it is requested.

If the parent wishes their child to be withdrawn, they must do so in writing and state the date they would like it to be effective from.

Unless the parent rescinds the request, the school must comply and exclude the child from RE.